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Please enter the attached letter of Post Workshop Comments in the above docket number. 
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A SOUTHERN COMPANY 

February IO, 2012 

Kathryn G.W. Cowdery, Esq. 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: 

Dear Ms. Cowdery: 

Gulf Power Company thanks the Commission for the opportunity to participate in the 
rule development workshop held on January 19, 2012. The Company concurs with 
each of the suggestions offered by Tampa Electric Company at the workshop and also 
with the post-workshop comments submitted by Tampa Electric earlier today. Gulf 
believes that Tampa Electric's proposals are consistent with the substance of Staffs 
proposed changes and that they also provide an added and helpful degree of clarity. 
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cc: Jeffrey A. Stone 
Beggs and Lane 


